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Issue 29 of 2024                             

Forthcoming Events:             
 

 Fun/Market Day 
26 October 

 Book sale 
3 October 

 Gr 4 &5 Bakers Day  
10 Oct 

 

18 September 2024 

IR Griffith Primary School News 

NEWS 

 

In this issue 
• Forthcoming events 

• Fun day 

 

• Library Monitors 

 

• Contact Details 

 

 

 

 

Term 4  

1 October-11 December 

Fun Day 26 October 

Get ready for an unforgettable day of adventure, 

laughter, and bonding with friends and family! 

 

Don't miss out on the fun! Mark your calendar and 

invite your friends and loved ones to join in. Let's make 

this Fun Day one to remember! Children must be  

                 accompanied by parents. 

 

 

 

 

           

 ATTACHMENT- FUN DAY 

 

 

The last day of school for learners will be Thursday 19 

September. 

 

Staff development will be held at the school on Friday 20 

September. No learners to attend school. 

 

 

 

UPDATE YOUR CONTACT DETAILS 

Parents, please send an email to veronica@irg-primary.co.za if there  

are any changes to your email address or contact details. We do 

Need this information in case of emergency. 

Parents, please note that there will be an increase in 

prices for uniforms bought at IRG from next Term.                                                                                                                                

Library Monitors 

Congratulations to the following 

 learners! 

Chelsea Naidoo 

Norah Mukendi 

Skyler Vladivellu 

Leonie Maluleke 


